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Letter or Email Response: 
Whilst I fully understand the need for new homes, and the pressure councils are under to provide land for such 
provision, I deeply feel that building on our precious few green spaces left in Debden, we are doing a disservice to our 
future generation. as a senior citizen and a resident of the Dedben estate for over half a century, I have enjoyed Jessel 
Green as a play space for my children, their children, and my great nephew. Jessel Green has also been a place where I 
have observed my fellow residents mixing, conversing and enjoying social and community interaction. Despite my own 
enjoyment of Jessel Green having perhaps a limited time left, I sincerely hope future local generations will be able to 
enjoy the open spaces as much as I have.    
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